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Dear Colleagues (All UCI Emeriti and Spouses): 
 
On behalf of the UCI Emeriti Association (UCIEA), I encourage you to renew your 
membership by filling out the form that accompanies this letter.  Your support is 

greatly valued and allows us to continue to work on many key initiatives.  
 
UCIEA is an official advocate for retired faculty welfare, benefits, and continuing 
participation in campus life and university governance.  We work through the Council 
of the UC Emeriti Association (CUCEA) as well as the campus and system-wide 
Council on Faculty Welfare to keep you up to date on all issues, especially those 
involving benefit changes that impact emeriti. 
 
We hope you will participate in the seminars, tours, hikes and annual golf tournament, 
as well as take advantage of the continuing discounts and services available. This year, 
we have been especially pleased to work with Regents Point, a continuing care 
retirement community in Irvine, to obtain special discounts for UCI emeriti, retirees 
and their family members and thank our Center for Emeriti & Retirees (CER) Director, 
Jeri I. Frederick, for her work in facilitating this collaboration.  
 
To keep updated, visit our website at http://sites.uci.edu/emeriti/  to view newsletters 
and event information as well as the CER website:  http://retirees.uci.edu for details.  
For anyone interested in learning more about issues affecting emeriti UC-system-wide, 
CUCEA publishes two newsletters each year available at 
http://cucea.ucsd.edu/reports/newletters.shtml .   
 
Survey: 
Another way to help us support the interests of UCI and UC emeriti colleagues, is by 
completing the brief enclosed Survey of Emeriti Activity (also available online at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/UC_Emeriti_Survey .  The survey data is shared 
with leadership at each campus as well as UC Office of the President to further 
underscore the tremendous continuing activity, volunteering, dedication and talent of 
UC emeriti.   
 
Upcoming: 
On December 8, we hope you will join us at 3:30 p.m. for "Plutocrats United: 
Campaign Money, the Supreme Court and the Decline of American Democracy” our 
next UCI EA Community Lecture.  Presented by Richard L. Hasen. UCI Professor of 
Law and Political Science, and nationally recognized expert in election law and 
campaign finance regulation, it will held at the University Club and include a wine and 
cheese reception.  Please RSVP to emeriti@uci.edu or call (949) 824-7769.   
 
Finally, the UCI EA Executive Committee meets the first Thursday of each month at 10 
a.m. in the boardroom of the Newkirk Center.  We invite all interested emeriti for 
timely updates and to provide us with your feedback as we continue our efforts to 
support the interests of our retired faculty and staff.  

 

With best wishes, 

 

George E. Miller, President, UC Irvine Emeriti Association 
 

450 Alumni Ct, Irvine, CA 92697-1225 
Phone: 949/824-7769, Fax 949/824-7383 
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Please send this page in with your dues.  Thank you for your participation. 

 

Fill in contact information below ONLY if it is DIFFERENT than that to which we mailed. 

Name:___________________________________________________________________ 

Preferred Address (if other than where we mailed this notice):_______________________ 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Email Address (if we do not already have it):_____________________________________ 

  

Dues Contribution:          _______$30 Annual            _____$300 Lifetime Membership 

                                    _______ $75 Benefactor    _____ $Other Amount 

Suggestions for programs, topics for discussion, etc...:  ___________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please make checks payable to:         

UCI Emeriti Association –or- UCIEA 

Please mail to:  c/o: UCI Center for Emeriti & Retirees (you may use “CER”) 

           450 Alumni Ct., Irvine, CA 92697-1225  

  

 

UC Irvine Emeriti Association 
Dues Support for 2015-16 

 


